
475 L’ENFANT PLAZA SW 

WASHINGTON DC  20260-4000 

WWW.USPS.COM 

DOUG A. TULINO 

DEPUTY POSTMASTER GENERAL AND 

CHIEF HUMAN RESOURCES OFFICER 

April 21, 2023 

Mr. Ronnie Stutts 
President 
National Rural Letter Carriers’ 
  Association 
1630 Duke Street 
Alexandria, VA  22314-3467 

Dear Mr. Stutts: 

This letter will serve to confirm our agreement to delay the implementation of the initial rural route 
evaluations under the revised Rural Route Evaluated Compensation System (RRECS), to Saturday, 
May 6, 2023.    

The parties are agreeing to this delay to allow for further review of the data underlying these new 
rural route evaluations.  The parties will also use this time to finalize an alternate dispute resolution 
process specific to the rural route evaluation data. 

The Postal Service is committed to reviewing these initial rural route evaluations to ensure that 
errors and/or missing data entries are corrected, as appropriate. 

Sincerely, 

Doug A. Tulino 

Concurrence:  _____________________________ Date:  __________________ 
Ronnie Stutts, 
President 
National Rural Letter Carriers’ 
 Association 

April 21, 2023


